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MEETING SCHEDULE 

7:00 PM - Enterprise City Offices, 

375 South 200 East 

 

Planning Commission 

January 12 

February 9 

March 9 

 

City Council 

January 13 

January 27 

February 10 

February 24 

March 10 

March 24 

 

We are here to help! 

City of Enterprise 

435-878-2221 

contact@enterpriseutah.org 

 

Like us on Facebook. 

Facebook.com/EnterpriseUtah 

DONATIONS MAKING A DIFFERENCE 

If you shop at our local Family Dollar you have 

probably been asked if you would like to buy a 

drink or a candy bar to help with a store compe-

tition or with a donation of some kind.  If you 

purchased  a drink during the donation drive for 

the Washington County Sherriff’s Office then 

your purchase made a difference.  The First Re-

sponder’s at the Sherriff’s Office were really 

grateful for the drinks that Family Dollar 

Store Manager, Kirk Roberts delivered to 

them.  Deputy Brock Bentley wanted to let 

everyone that helped out with this know that 

it was very much appreciated and that it 

meant a lot to them.  A big shout out to Kirk 

Roberts for heading this up.  He is always 

finding ways to donate where needed.   

 

Lee Bracken Retires 

Congratulations to Lee Bracken on his retirement from 

Enterprise Ambulance.  He spent 43 years volunteer-

ing on the ambulance and building the EMT program. 

He is a true hero in the eyes of many.  Thank you for 

all that you have done for this little town and the peo-

ple who live here.  You will be greatly missed.  Best 

wishes with the next phase in your life.   

The City Offices will be closed on Thursday, December 24th 

and Friday, December 25th in observance of Christmas.  The 

Offices will also be closed on Friday, January 1st  in ob-

servance of New Year’s Day.  Merry Christmas!  



Page 2                                                                            Enterprise City News December 2020 

 

 

SHOW YOUR SUPPORT 
When we need them, they are there!  Show your gratitude and unity by 

displaying a sign in your yard supporting our law enforcement and first 

responders.   

Pick up your free signs at the City Office.  There are also blue light 

bulbs for $1.00 each.   

Thank you to Carter’s Market, Bracken’s, and the City of Enterprise for 

the donations that made this possible. 

POWER SUPERVISOR RECEIVES DISTINGUISHED SERVICE AWARD  

Isaac Jones, Power Supervisor for Enterprise 
City, was presented with The Distinguished 
Service Award, which recognizes individuals 
for their many years of commitment and con-
tribution to their utility as well as their contri-
bution to UAMPS and other public power 

organizations.   

Isaac has been in the public power business 
for 31 years and has been a UAMPS Board 
member since 2004.  As the Power Supervi-
sor for Enterprise, Isaac wears many hats.  
He is the power department.  He installs con-
duit, pulls wire, and he tests and installs me-
ters.  He does blue stakes, utility connections 
and disconnections, maintains the street-

lights, and many other things.  He is also the 
IT person for the City.  He maintains the serv-
ers, all the computers, the wireless network 
and is the help desk for everyone.  He built 
the SCADA system and the splash pad com-

puter controller.   

Isaac is a rock in his representation on the 
UAMPS Board, always attending the monthly 
meetings, APPA conferences, and board 
retreats.  Even though he has a quiet de-
meanor, he is very attentive and strongly 

supports Enterprise City and UAMPS. 

Congratulations Isaac. 


